

Arviat Hamlet Council

 Regular Meeting Minutes of

 b∩L° □ ▷ ∩° □ J
 b∩L° σ d°

 Tuesday, January 28, 2014

 L? ⊲°, ⊲' ≺ ⊂ ʿ& 10, 2013

 #02/2014

<u>Present</u> b∩L⊀^c

Bob Leonard مے >> Gleason Uppahuak ᠙᠆ᡃ᠋᠆᠂᠆᠆᠆᠆᠆᠆᠆᠆᠆ Donald Uluadluak Sr. ^ز۵^۰ ۵^۰۵٬۰۵ ۲۰۵۰ Nathan Caskey ÷5° ė́5ρ Joe Savikataaq Jr. Eric Anoee Jr ÄPab Joa Jamie Kablutsiak •⊿ר ∿ב∽ל ח∆ל Martha Main Ĺ⊂ L∆° Peter Shamee ÁC ŚΓ

Mayor ΓVΥ Deputy Mayor LDYCDrCD Councillor PUL5 Councillor PUL5 Councillor PUL5 Councillor PUL5 Councillor PUL5 Councillor PUL5 Councillor PUI 5

<u>Absent</u> <u>ԵՈLታኈጋኈՐናጋና</u>

<u>Staff</u>

<u>۷ د سېر</u>

<u>Interpreter</u>

<u>47C</u>

Angie Akammak

SAO h≺iי⊂d°ס ∆רג⊂™ Council Clerk b∩ג≻ם ∆bל™∩ Director of Finance

> , ≻∙L ۲

- 1. <u>Call to Order</u> Mayor Leonard called the meeting to order at 7:04pm
- 2. <u>Opening Prayer</u> Councillor Shamee led the opening prayer

3. <u>Review and Approval of Agenda</u>

Motion #05/2014 Moved by: Councillor Caskey Seconded by: Councillor Main Be It Resolved that the Agenda for Tuesday January 28, 2014 Regular council meeting be approved. -Carried-

4. <u>Delegates</u>

5. <u>Review & Approval of Minutes</u>

Regular meeting minutes of Tuesday, January 14th, 2014
Motion #06/2014
Moved by: Councillor Caskey
Seconded by: Councillor Savikataaq Jr.
Be It Resolved that the minutes of Tuesday, January 14th, 2014 Regular council meeting be approved.
-Carried-

6. Declarations of Conflict of Interest

7. Operational Matters & Reports

• SAO Report, Steve England:

- Suggests that Council issues a Bingo Supplies Tender Call and Council agreed to review the documents at the next meeting.
- Discussed an Oil Burner Maintainer Tender Call which will also be brought back to the next meeting.
- Request to transfer and extend standard lease for ADC units.

Motion #07/2014

Moved by: Councillor Caskey **Seconded by:** Councillor Savikataaq Jr. Be It Resolved that the council approves to transfer and extend the property leases for 20 years for the former ADC units (3 duplexes). -Carried-

- LΔ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
 Δ
- 2. <u><u>>ʰ/dˤədʿ ለՐdʰnˤ/əʰ</u> ᲡᲘLት ▷<ᠴᡕdˤ >ʰ/dˤəʰdʿ ▷ʰdՃˤʰ/ېˤ.</u>
- 3. <u>ΥΡΓΥΡσ™ ϤͰL ϤʹϒΓΥσ™ ϧΩL⊁ՎՈϷϞσϷ</u> ωΥΓϤΎσϷ[<] ἀϞϷΛ[™]υ # 05/2014 ωΥΓϤʹͽϽͽ: ϧΩLϷ ἐνΡ Ͻνϲ[™]νϞ[™]: ϧΩLϷ LΔ[™] ἀ[⊥]L[¬]≻Ϸϲ⁻ς[−] hϤ[⊥]ϲϤ^ς ϧΩϤσ ϧΩL^{*}Վ^Ω⁵, C[™]Pα⁻ζϤ[™] 28, 2014-Γ -ϧϟΥʹϿ[™]-

4. <u>⊳‰⊾⊲∞⊃∞⊃</u>

5. <u>ነዋΓነንσኈ ላዛ ላዮነσኈ አብደ σਰσ</u>

<u> ᠖. ᢩ᠆᠆᠆᠘᠋᠋᠅ᢣ᠋ᡔ᠅᠋᠊᠋ᡧᢣ᠋ᢕᡗᠥ᠊ᡆ᠋᠅ᢗ᠋ᠮᡔ</u>ᡃ

᠂᠙ᡪᢣᡷᢛ᠆

Jamie Bell has put the SAO in contact with the Breakfast Club of Canada & Global Economic Forum:

Although it is not finalized, it's looking like we will be having a breakfast program at all three schools with their support. This would be a 3-5 year commitment from the Breakfast Club of Canada. Calm Air is also interested with helping us with shipping the goods for free, if not, at a very minimal rate. This will be a joint effort with the DEA and we hope to have this started in the new school year.

 Policy for Community Hall rental and current rates discussion. SAO will bring back a proposal or suggestion for the schedule of fees to the next council meeting.

• Financial Report

November 2013 – Michael Cohen **Motion #08/2014 Moved by:** Deputy Mayor Uppahuak **Seconded by:** Councillor Anoee Jr. Be It Resolved that the Financial Report for November 2013 be approved. -Carried-

Deputy Mayor Uppahuak:

Is there a policy about the revision of payables by councillors?

Mayor Leonard:

Payables do not come before the Council. The council reviews and approves the budget for the year and if any payables were outside of the amounts budgeted, they would have to come to Council.

Councillor Main:

What do you do if there is money left in a project?

Director of Finance, Michael Cohen:

All contribution agreements have a specific time frame for spending the funds & completing the project. We rarely underspend these funds.

Mayor Leonard:

Some of the contracts and projects have an administration fee built in for them, some organizations do not pay an admin fee. Our target is usually 15%, some pay less or more. Any admin fees we collect on any particular project go into the Hamlet budget as revenue.

Councillor Main:

RE: Report discussion

- ኦΔΓ ΛϷ ΔϧϞϿͼ hϤϳϲϤͼͼ ΔϟϹͼϗ Ϸ<ͼ϶ͿϹͼͼ, ΛͿϤͽͶͼϞͼ ΛϲϤͽͶ;

 Λ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ
 Φ

- Let $\Lambda^{d} \leq \Delta^{d} > \Delta^{d} \leq \Delta^{d} > \Delta^{d} \leq \Delta^{d} \leq \Delta^{d} \leq \Delta^{d} \leq \Delta^{d} > \Delta^{d} \leq \Delta^{d} > \Delta^{d}$

__</> -_</> -_</> -_</> -_</> -_</> -_</> -_</> -_</> -_</> -_<//> -_

_____________ L∆ゼ[<] ⊃, ⊂ ⊲ <<、√⊲[∞] **ン, ~, /, 4[™]:** PUF ⊲ ס מָרַדָּרָאָרָיָרָ PC, PAR 2013-L קסאַרעָגָרָ פּקאָרָ -PHAL -PHAL

᠘᠘ᡤ᠂ᠫ᠂᠆᠆┥ Ϥ<<፣ᢣϤ።: ᠘᠆ᡶ᠖᠖᠆< ╘∩᠘ᡬ᠂᠖ᡅᢣ᠋᠈᠂᠖ᡔᢣᡘ᠂᠋ᠳ᠅ᡫᠣ ⊲᠙᠆᠆ᡶ᠋ᡃᡃᢣᠥᡃ?

:°مے L74

Ხ∩Lኑ L∆°: ⊲້°₽'/L⊀ℾ' ዸ፞ዹ⊳ሃኈ ⊲⊃ሁኻኈ ኌኻ℃ጜ፞∿ር ዄጔኈ ር፞፞፞፞ዹ ∧/ኈ<?

ἡἀᡃᡄ᠔ᡩ᠊᠋ᡇ᠂ᡈᡄᢣᠶᡄᡅᢣ, ᠘᠘᠔ ᡠᡰ᠘᠅: ᠙᠋ᡄᠵᢣ᠋ᡃᡦ᠉᠋ᡴᡄᡝᡔ᠋ᡦ᠋᠋᠊᠋᠋ᠺ᠋ᠺ᠋ᡗ᠋ ᠙ᠴᡄᢣ᠉ ᡆ᠋᠋ᡔᡆᢑ᠈ᡝᡆᢣᡅᡆᡦᢐ᠘᠅ᡶᡄ, ᡆᡃ᠋᠘ ᢐ᠋᠍ ᠕ᡆᠳᡎᡆᡦᢐ᠘᠅ᡶᡄ᠕᠆ᡄᡆᡐ᠋᠋᠋᠋ᡪ᠉.᠙ᡆᠵᢣᠴ᠈ᡤ᠅ ᡆ᠋ᠫ᠘᠂ᡆ᠘ᢞᠧᢁ᠊.

:⊃مے ۲∆۲

ϧϴϲϧͺϲϫͺ Ϸ;ϷϲϧϧͺϽϧϠϥ;ϷͺϗϲϷϧ_Ⴥϧϧϧϧϧϧ

• By-Law Report

SAO, Steve England

A request was made at the last meeting for a formal Bylaw report, it's a work-in-progress. The bylaw officers will soon start coming to present their report. They have been extremely busy catching stray dogs, and are both working together on day shift, one on the snowmobile and one in the truck which is working better.

They have dealt with one death in the last two weeks. We will be providing the bylaw officers with uniforms soon, and will be working towards a verbal report from them.

Councillor Savikataaq Jr.:

Do the bylaw officers still help out the RCMP?

SAO, Steve England:

The Bylaw Department is now under the supervision of the SAO, not the RCMP. But in the case of emergency, yes they will work together. We don't want our bylaw officers to be in the line of violence, they enforce the bylaws of the Hamlet and not the laws of the land that the RCMP enforce.

Councillor Uluadluak:

Supports the effort for the bylaw officers to wear uniforms on the job.

Deputy Mayor Uppahuak:

When the bylaw officers assist with the deceased, do we provide them with assistance with mental health or any concerns?

SAO, Steve England:

They have stress leave and I've spoken with them since I started working. They don't mind doing the job and know that there are professionals available if they need any assistance.

Councillor Main:

In the respect, I can see that the uniforms would be a good idea.

Councillor Uluadluak:

Supports to provide assistance for the bylaw officers and encouraging them to do their job.

∙ <∆≟⁻▷ኄ⊳ሥ∿∿Ր՟

 $h\dot{d^{i}}_{a}d^{c}\sigma \Delta/LC^{\circ}$, $\dot{\prime}\dot{\Lambda}^{s}\Delta^{*}_{a}c^{*}$ $b\cap L\cap^{-}_{o}C \supset^{i}\gamma^{c}_{a} \supset^{c}C <\Delta c^{c} \supset^{b}bn <\Delta^{b} \supset^{c}$ $\wedge \neg n <\Delta^{c} \supset^{i}\sigma^{-} \supset^{i}\sigma^{-} \supset^{i}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg n <\Delta^{c} \supset^{c}$ $\delta\Delta^{c}(n <\Delta^{c}\dot{n}^{c}) \supset^{i}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg n <\Delta^{c} \supset^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \supset^{i}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \wedge \neg^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-} \rightarrow^{c}\sigma^{-$

h석ⁱ└dˤσ ΔϟLϹͽ, ϞϘͺ Δ[֊]Ϲͼ:

ئ⊳ر-⊳ر⊲ ۶UL۶:

 $\Delta \flat \mathsf{L}^{\circledast} \Box \Delta \mathsf{L}^{\mathsf{e}} < \Delta \dot{\mathsf{c}}^{\mathsf{c}} \triangleleft^{\mathsf{e}} \Delta \dot{\mathsf{c}}^{\mathsf{e}} \dot{\mathsf{e$

רע_{ל<} ⊃, שי כע ע<<, געע...

<᠘ᡄ᠋ᡗ᠘᠋ᢩ᠘᠅ᡧ᠋ᢆᡆ᠘᠋᠋᠋᠅᠋ᢕᢑ᠈᠘᠋᠋᠋᠘ᢣᠺ᠋᠋᠅᠋᠘᠋᠋ ᠋᠄᠋᠘ᢄᢣᡧᢁᡬ᠋᠘᠘ᡩᢁᢕᠵ᠋ᢥᢁ᠋ᢄ᠘᠄᠘᠆᠘

hϤ^ϳϲͿͼϼ γμΓϣ, ϞϢ_ͼ Τ

Λ< Λ< Λ< Δ⁶ Δ⁶

₽UT5 T⊽。:

^{ĊĿ}ᡆ᠊᠕᠈ᡃᡕᡣᡗ᠋ᠴ᠋᠆ᠴᢩᢣ᠋᠋᠍ᢖ,᠘᠋᠋᠋᠋ᡋᢣ᠋ᢞ᠋ᠫ᠘ᢣ᠋᠋᠅ᢗᢂ᠋᠅᠆᠘᠅᠋ ᠆ᠴᡩ᠋᠅᠋Ċ[᠊]ᠳ᠂ᡗ^ᡄᢍ᠋᠋

Ხ∩L⊁ Þℶ⊲ʿℶ⊲՞: ՃᲮጘ⅌ጋՃጘ⅌ <Ճ≟ና ՃᲮጘ⅌ር▷൙℉൳ℴ ∧ጘL൳ና፞Նℾ℩, ⊲ᄔ ∧൳൨⊲ℾℴւ்ℶ ՃᲮጘ⅌ጋՃ≦ℶℴ

8. <u>Mayor's Comments & Members' Topics &</u> <u>Concerns</u>

Deputy Mayor Uppahuak:

Discussion about the map of street addresses – should there be "East/West" included in the address?

During general discussion it was noted that most people are using the system properly when phoning about water or other issues. The street or avenue and house number information explains exactly where a building is located, even which side of the street.

Councillor Uluadluak:

Why are the street number signs on the buildings? *Mayor Leonard:*

The Hamlet has a hard time keeping up with the damages to the traffic signs (stop or yield signs) on the street corners and it is expensive to keep replacing them when they are damaged by snow clearing, vehicles, or vandalism. The previous Council approved installing the street number signs on the corners of houses and other building to prevent this damage, and so far it seems to be working very well – we have not had any vandalism or other damage.

Deputy Mayor Uppahuak:

Comments that the Arviat Film Crew are doing a great job with the channel 19 shows.

Do we offer scholarships or awards to graduating students?

Mayor Leonard:

That is a great idea. Find out what awards they have first then we'll come back to it with a category, and talk to the school principal. We may want to start a short-term committee for this.

Uppahuak suggests to put aside funds for scholarships.

Councillor Uluadluak: Comments and supports the breakfast programs to start at all 3 schools.

Councillor Kablutsiak:

Expressed his concerns about the overhead doors at the garage and the poor weather stripping

RE: Arviat Eco-Tourism Is the Visitor's Centre fully equipped and in good condition?

SAO, Steve England: We're working with CGS in fixing the new 5 bay garage to have proper weather stripping installed. We are also working on getting the garage doors fixed.

> ٥٤ كالم به ۲۵ كال مع المعالية المحالية ال

۹٫۵۲۶ ⊳۲۹.∍۵¢

$$\begin{split} \dot{i}^{i_{0}} & \triangleleft^{<i} d \rceil^{<c} & \triangleleft \bigcap^{<} \Gamma^{<} \Delta^{i_{-j}} \land^{<j} d \land^{<$$

۲۵۲, ۲۰, ۵۲, ۲۰, ۲۵, ۲۰, ۲۵, ۲۰, ۲۵, ۲۰ ۲۳

▷ዄ^ቈ>^ቈ ⊲'ል⊲ና ር'ሲነ⊳በ⊢ሲት[∿]Րና ለ⊢ሲ⊲ሲና/⊲^ቈLJ, ር'ሲነ⊳ና 19-Γ.

hợicơc 270% / 42° 25° (UU # 20°, (UU # 20°, UU # 20°, (UU # 20°, UU # 20°, U

בעל כים ^ב:

LΔϤϷυϷϿ΅. ϴϷϞΓΦʹϿϹ Ͱͼϭ· ΔϲϹͺϷϷ;ͰΫϞLϞͺϹ ΦL σΡΦʹʹϒϲʹϿϹ ΔϲϹʹϔϒϭʹΓ·, Δϲ··ϭϤʹϐϷʹΔΛLĊͽʹ ϷϐʹϐͶϐϞĹʹϿϹ. ϧΩLϞϚ;ϲʹΓ· Λυ۶΅ϽͿʹϹʹϒͿϞυ.

 $\triangleleft^{<}$ \downarrow° \downarrow°

Ხ∩Lን ▷ጏ⊲⁺ጏ⊲": ᠘Ხ∜♡∆୭[®] ▷≦ረንፐርናታፕ' ∆ᡄᠳ⊲ናል⊐ݢĊჲና.

ԵՈLት ኄ፞ጏና/ፈኈ: ዹጏዹ∆ኈ፟/ጚኈ Δ/፟፟፟፟ጔቦኦ୮ቍ hd፞፞፞ዾኇ /ኄጏ⊲ኄ፞፞Ⴑኇ.

⊲ናል⊲ቍ Γና ህ∆ዮሃ ኈዮ: ቨdΔና ⊲ቍኑኈ ⊂dና⊷ፏናልኑ ∧ናd∩ኈና/⊲ኈ<?

Mayor Leonard:

The Government of Nunavut owns the visitors centre, but we have had some discussion about updating displays and other things. I think we located some money to do improvements inside, the tourism officer may be busy with the design. The bathrooms and other things need to be fixed also.

I spoke with the economic development department who's responsible for tourism in the region, and informed him that we'd like our tourism officer to move in there to operate out of there. It will take some time to get it where we want it to be.

Councillor Savikataaq:

Asks if the Hamlet is ordering a used oil furnace, and suggests to put an announcement that we'd like the public to bring their waste oil to the garage. *SAO, Steve England:*

We will make sure to have this added in the new budget for the year. We asked the power corp to save their waste oil for our new one.

Councillor Anoee Jr.:

Concerns about the number of dogs in the community, and the management of these by the by-law officers, a lot of their time is consumed by dealing with the dogs. A lot of residents don't treat a dog properly. Is there anything that can be done to take care of this problem?

SAO, Steve England:

The current by-law... once the dog is in the pound, there is a fee of \$25 to get it back. All stray dogs are put in the dog pound. I will bring in a copy of the dog by-law for council to review at the next meeting.

We've had a long blizzard and I would like to thank the municipal services for running as long as they can.

Councillor Shamee:

Expressed his concerns about the power corp. meter limiters as a health issue. Heated homes may have no power for a while and has concerns about people with no running water/heat.

Mayor Leonard: Does the Housing Association do anything about this?

Housing cannot do anything about this as it's the power corps decision.

Mayor Leonard: We could ask the power corp. for their policy and give it out to council.

Councillor Main:

Recreation: Do we have a certain time that we can have the Council discuss what issues we think are important for the MLA, like funding for recreation?

ــلطح حے د:

የሀፐታ የያየር_{ም።} ግየሩ_ም:

 $<\!\!A$ \%'~>% h4i_d° >% h7i DPDA5' d>~:~%>% >6d%\>DF' DP\A^L^iC. $<\!\!A$ 'A $<\!\!F$ >° >\%DP'd\>pr'-> >6d $<\!\!A$ 'F>° >\%DC>'d\>pr'-> >6d $<\!\!A$ 'F' h4i_d° ?'->4\bo? 4\+%?CC'd>C^ AC?<C. $h4i_dc_dc_{\sigma} \Delta /LC^{\alpha}$, $/\dot{\Omega}^{*}\Delta^{*}c^{*}$ C'-a >PP>% pCJ' Pa>+\J' Δ ->>%>C>t'. pa>+F Δ dL'dD~a+b'-> >%>DC>t'. A/L'd'-C.

یهجام ۲۵ ۲∪۹

Δ/Ĺ__Cト୬℃⁻ ▷ዏ⁻ኄ፞[®]℃^ヘC ዦ⁻ᡤ⁻ ⊲Γ/ċ[®] ∪ ⊲¹&⊲σ. <Δ≟⁻ ႍ⁻ ዦ⁻Γσ⁺ Λϲኪ⊲ኪኄ⁻Ċ/Ϥ℃. ⊲Γ/^c ዦΓኄ⁻/⊲ኄ⁻℃⁻⁻LC Γ⊲σ[®]/⁻/⊲℃⁻_∩⁺. ዄዾዖ⊲[®] Ċ⁺ᡅ ╡[®]᠙⁻σͺͻ⁺Ͻ⁻ͻ⊲[®]<?

h4ⁱcd^cσ Δ/LC⁴, /Λ^{*}Δ^{*}c⁴: <Δi^c [°]PⁱΓσ⁺⁹⁻Γ⁻⁷A^{*}Jⁱ⁴/i⁴U⁺⁶ a^{*}Γσ⁻ <P^c⁻ 4⁰F⁻²⁵/25 h4ⁱcd^cσ⁻² [°]PΓ⁴⁶ ΛJtL¹<⁶. [°]PⁱΓ³⁶⁻² ΛΔ⁴⁴/L⁴^c [°]P⁴Γ⁵Λ⁴⁴</sub>J⁴⁶C²/⁴⁵⁻. bΩL¹b⁺σ⁻7⁻²⁻< Δi⁻² [°]C⁴/⁴¹⁴⁶⁻⁴</sub>.

ለኈ'የኄናርዾኦናናር, hሩካሬኖራ ልቦኈርኦበራሲትና ላካ ዻዹኈርኦበራሲትና Lናዾንዻኈሩኑኦ ለራሲጋልኈፈዾኈ፟LC.

ΡUT۶ γL:

⊲⊀[™]⊃[⊂], ∆dL^ናd∩~<u>ಒ</u>≯^ょd[⊂] ∧~<u>ת</u>⊲<u>ת</u>[™][−]C⁶LJ.

b∩Lት LΔ°: Λ[°]ህ⊲ናል[\]: ዀ[•]ບ Δ/ἰ_ጋቦሃቃ⁻ Ϸ⁻<ے・⁻ራ⁻ Δ/Lቦሃቃ⁻ Λ[°]ህ⊲ናል[•]ͺͿ⁻ Λሃ[\]\Δ⁻ Ϸσ⁻ὑ⁻Ϸ⁻[®]ΛΠJ, ⊲ናል⊲ຼ LーしーϷ[®]ΠJ⁻ Ͻσσ⊲⁻ͻ⁻?

Mayor Leonard:

The hamlet gets money to operate, but they don't get money to run the recreation programs directly. Council decides how we're going to spend the funding we receive, and the recreation costs mainly come from bingos. Both MLA's want to come and speak with the Council so we will have a discussion about these as well. Some of the funding we receive is a fixed amount for each community in Nunavut no matter how many residents there are, and some of it is based on population, however the Arviat population is so large it is outside the chart, and we are not funded for as much as 25% of our population.

Mayor Leonard:

Comments that the organizers of the JLM tournament did a great job, it was well organized.

9. <u>Business Arising from Previous Minutes</u> Councillor Main:

Wants a printed copy of the Economic Development Plan.

10. Correspondence, Information & Petition

• CGS – land reserve request

Motion #09/2014

Moved by: Councillor Caskey Seconded by: Councillor Main Be It Resolved that the Council approves to put a reserve around the land for the new Hamlet building until CGS completes the construction. -Carried-

- RCMP monthly report November & December
- Lucy Amarudjuak Request for Laundromat
- Ryan St. John Bingo Request for Fishing Derby
- Legislative Assembly of Nunavut Letter to congratulate the new Mayor
- Pierre Ikakhik Bingo Request for AWG participants
- Peter Suwaksiork Bingo Request for Fishing Derby
- DEA meeting minutes of December 10th, 2013

11. New Business

Mayor Leonard:

Discussion about the DEA Agreement for the usage of the gyms. The Mayor and SAO will meet with the DEA Chairperson in regards to this matter. The recreation committee has decided, at this time, not to sign the agreement as amended by the DEA.

Motion #010/2014

Moved by: Councillor Caskey **Seconded by:** Deputy Mayor Uppahuak Be It Resolved that the Council will not sign the Gym Usage Agreement as amended by the DEA. -Carried-

ב⊿ל*⊂ב*?

 $L\Delta F \sim D^{\circ}$ $h\dot{d}^{i} cd^{c} \dot{P} a D \dot{r}^{c} \dot{d}^{o} D^{c} d D^{c} \dot{c}^{o} \dot{d}^{c}$ $h\dot{d}^{i} cd^{c} \dot{P} a D \dot{r}^{o} \dot{d}^{o} D^{c} \dot{d}^{o} \dot{r}^{c}$, $\dot{r}^{i} d \sigma$ $\Lambda^{i} d^{i} \delta^{n} J^{c} \dot{d}^{o} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{d}^{o} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{d}^{o} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{d}^{o} \dot{r}^{o}$ $\Lambda^{i} d^{i} \delta^{n} J^{c} \dot{d}^{i} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{d}^{o} \dot{r}^{o} \dot{$

د⊃**دے ۲**∆۲

9. <u>ለታ[,]\^{*}J^{*}∩⊂⊳</u>_{*}σd⁻ b∩L^{*}σd⊃ዄσ^{*} b∩Lኦ LΔ^{*}:

᠕᠊᠋ᢁᡃ᠆᠆ᢀ᠋ᡗ᠋᠆ᡘᢣᡃᡃ᠋᠋᠋ᢣ᠉᠋ᠺ᠆᠘ᡃᢆᢣ

10. <u>∩∩ኈዞና, ጋኣሁኣና ⊲୳ ∧ኅժኦ⊳⊀ና</u>

- >P[™]C⊂P[<] P[™]bl[™]∆ bCin[™]a[™] d[™]L d[™]d⊂[™]a[™] 2013
- ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
 ۲
- בפר לפגר ויאל משר חחישטי געליטליטי ישאטליטחישיםיים
- ለ▷ ΔჼႱჽዋჼ ベปd̄ʔႶℾჼ ჂჼłናჼჂჼ
 ベป⊲Ⴂ⊲ჼ`Ⴢჾ⊲ჼჂႺ ჂናჾႺჂႠჼ
- ዾሮቴ ወረ ነው የመስከት የ የመስከት የመ መስከት ከመስከት የመስከት መስከት የመስከት የመስከት የመስከት የመስከት የመስከት የመስከት የመስከት የመስከት የመስከት ለመስከት የመስከት ለመስከት ለመስከት ለመስከት ለመስከት ለመስከት ከት መስከት መስከት ስለ መስ

:⊃مے L∆۲

 $\Delta c^{+} \sigma = d^{+} \Box c_{-} a^{+} d^{+} \Box = d^{+} P \Box \Delta c^{-} \sigma = d^{+} \Delta c^{+} \Delta d^{+} \Delta d^{+} \Delta d^{+} \Box = d^{-} \sigma d^{+} \Delta d^{+} \Delta d^{+} \Box = d^{-} \sigma d^{+} \Delta d^{+} \Box = d^{-} \sigma d^{+} \Delta d^{+}$

Δ^c/(ϤⁱϖϷ^c ἐ ^l Ϸⁿ^t # 010/2014 Δ^c/(Ϥⁱ^t)^c: ^b^t: ^b^t ^b^c^k^t⁴^k: ^b^c^d ^{d^s^c</sub>^{d^s^t</sub>: ^b^t^{d^s^t</sub> ^{d^s^t}, ^{d^s^t</sub> ^{d^s^t</sub> ^{d^s^t}, ^{d^s^t</sub> ^{d^s ^{d^s</sub> ^{d^s ^{d^s</sub> ^{d^s</sub> ^{d^s ^{d^s</sub> ^{d^s</sub> ^{d^s ^{d^s</sub> ^{d^s</sub>}}}}}}}}}}}}}}}}}</sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup></sup>

Councillor Kablutsiak:

RE: Complex Concerns Do we provide defibrillators at the complex? I think this is a health issue for a public place.

SAO, Steve England: Clive came in to request for that about a month ago also, and he will be working on getting that in.

Councillor Main: RE: Special meeting for the winter festival – February $17^{th} - 24^{th}$

Mayor Leonard: Understands that the festival has been postponed until March.

SAO, Steve England: The funding we received of \$10,000 will be used for a community feast during the festival also.

Mayor Leonard: Raised his concerns about the safety of young children at the Hall.

<u>12.</u> Committee Report

13. By-Laws

<u>14. Adjournment</u>

Motion #011/2014 Moved by: Councillor Caskey Seconded by: Councillor Shamee Be It Resolved that the Hamlet Council adjourn the meeting of Tuesday, January 28th, 2014 at 9:00pm. -Carried-

Mayor, Bob Leonard

SAO, Steve England

Date: _____

ϧ∩∟ኑ ኈ<፞ጏና/ኆ፦: Δ/Ĺጔቦንኈዮና ኣናሲንናልኈΓ ▷σና፟፟፟፝፞፞ኈ፟፟፝፝፞፝፞ጜኇኯና: defibrillators -σኄ ለኈኈ< ርΔьσ?

 $h \not\prec^{i} \sub d^{c} \sigma \Delta \not/ L \subset^{\circ}, \not/ \dot{\cap}^{e} \Delta^{\circ} \sub e^{\circ}:$ $b \sub \Delta^{e}, \Delta \not/ L \subset^{\circ} \Lambda^{\circ} \not/ d^{c} \delta^{\circ} \varGamma C^{i} a \Lambda \not/ L \sub P^{\circ} C^{\circ} U C P^{\circ},$ $\cap P \land^{c} \sigma \prec \sub D i.$

ϧΠLን LΔ°: ϧΠLን⊀ብኑኣኈ ϷΡϷΓ ΛኄͿ⊲ኈϽϲኪንነժ· ϷኄϷነኪን - ⊲ቃ∘σል፦ 17-24, 2014

᠘᠘᠊ᡟ*᠆᠋ᠴ^ᡄ: Ċᡃ*ᡆᢂ᠋ᡃᢤᡗᡟᡏᡏᡏ᠖᠋ᢄ᠘ᢄ᠋᠋᠋᠉᠘᠘᠘᠘᠘

ℎ*ᢦ*ⁱᡄ*d^cᠳ Δ*/*L*C^{*}, ґ́ᠭ^{*} Δ^{*}ᡄ [;] ₱॓⊾₽ᡃ[®]Ċᡄ₽[®]C*\$*^c\$10,000 *ব*Ͻ[®]CҎσ┩[®] σ_ᡅႶᠻᡒᢑ᠋ᡗᠫᢖ[▶] ᠕᠊᠍ᡃᠯᡆ[®]ᠬᠻᢖ᠙᠆[®]<C

 $\begin{array}{l} {\it L} \Delta {\it r'}{\it c}{\it -}{\it c}^{c}:\\ {\it \Delta} {\it r'}{\it L}{\it -}{\it \Gamma} {\it f}{\it }^{c}{\it P}{\it \sigma}{\it \cdot}{\it b}{\it }^{c}{\it A}{\it }^{c}{\it D}{\it \sigma}{\it A}{\it }^{c}{\it }^{c}{\it A}{\it }^{c}{\it }^{c}{\scriptstyle }^{c}{\it }^{c}{\it }^{c}{\it }^{c}{\it }^{c}{\it }^{c}{\scriptstyle }^{c}{\scriptstyle }$

- 13. <u><۵ذ</u>

L∆⊀, ∹< ⊂ے د

hợị^c⊂q_c ∇, ۲Ų_c, ۲Ų_c

⊳′౨ి: _____